
 

 

Mattel, Inc. 
333 Continental Blvd. 
El Segundo, California, USA 

 

  Confirmation of Compliance   
 

March 10, 2022 
 
 
 

Mattel and Fisher-Price each represents and warrants as stated in their respective Standard 
Terms and Conditions of Sale, to customers purchasing products from it during calendar year 
2022 for U.S. distribution that such products comply with all applicable U.S. state and federal 
product safety and labeling laws and regulations. 

 
This includes applicable product testing and certification requirements per the Consumer 
Product Safety Improvement Act of 2008 (CPSIA), as well as: 

 

• Sec. 103 of CPSIA, Tracking labels for children’s products. 
• United States Federal Hazardous Substances Act (FHSA) and associated regulations 
• United States Consumer Product Safety Act (CPSA) and associated regulations 
• United States Child Safety Protection Act (CSPA) and associated regulations 
• Applicable sections of 16 CFR (US Code of Federal Regulations) 
• ASTM F963, Standard Consumer Safety Specification on Toy Safety 
• California’s “Proposition 65” (“Prop 65”) 
• California’s Toxics in Packaging Prevention Act, codified at California Health and Safety 

Code Section 25214.11 et seq. 

• The Toxic Free Toys Act, Albany County, New York 
 

For state chemical regulations that require reporting (i.e., Washington, Oregon, Vermont, 
etc.), Mattel will complete all required state-level reporting 
 
A Certificate of Compliance is available for all such products upon request. If you have any 
questions regarding product compliance with the standards referenced above, please contact 
Kevin Nguyen at (310) 252-4118, or Kevin.Nguyen@mattel.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Heather Capell Bramble 
VP Product Safety & Regulatory Compliance 
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